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A DIVISION OF GENERAL DYNAMICS CORPORATION 

SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH LABORATORY 

5001 KEARNEY VILLA ROAD 

SAN DIEGO t t , CALIFORNIA 

TELEPHONE: BROWNING 7·7950 

9 November 1960 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Research Corporation 
405 Lexington Avenue 
New York 17, New York 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Thank you for your letter of October 31, 1960. I would 
be most delighted to meet you. I have been anxious to make your 
personal acquaintance; however, our paths do not seem to have 
crossed as yet. 

If you could arrange to visit our laboratory in San Diego 
for a day or two, I can easily get you out to Clark Lake since I commute 
almost daily. We have a colloquium series here at the laboratory and 
an honorarium policy. If you would be willing to give a talk concerning 
your work in radio astronomy, we could arrange an honorarium of 
$100.00 to defray the expenses of your trip to San Diego. 

Since we are both working in the low frequency end of the 
radio astronomy spectrum, I am looking forward to an opportunity to 
discuss our mutual interests. 

Sincerely, 

W. C. Erickson 
Sr. Staff Scientist 

WCE:ms 

Encl. 

P. S.: Please let me know of your plans and I will make arrangements 
accordingly. 

W. C. E. 
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